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| personally think e bikes, e scooters should have a registration showing identification so that the
people breaking the law can be identified and held accountable. So that the people who need to use
then a cheaper alternatives for transport etc can still use them. Banning them all together is not

the next step. Police need a way to identify the ones breaking laws and causing damage so they can
fine them and if under age fine the parents to make sure parents hold their kids accountable too.l
have seen many children in my area using ebikes and not all of them are doing the wrong thing.

Another suggestion is to make people who want to drive them get a licence. Like a jetski licence.





